The Department of Public Works (DPW) is warning potential service
providers not to fall victim to fraudsters who use fake DPW orders. Please
note that, if your enterprise is not in DPW’s database, it CANNOT get any
business from DPW. Unfortunately many enterprises have fallen victim of
these scams and consequently suffered major financial losses.

DPW WARNS SERVICE PROVIDERS TO TAKE THE
FOLLOWING PRECAUTIONARY STEPS:

1. Contact DPW’s Provisioning and Logistics Unit during office hours
at to verify the authenticity of the order

2. Always deliver DPW goods to the clearly marked offices of DPW,
not anywhere else.

4. If you suspect the DPW order is fraudulent, please do not hesitate
to call:

DPW Call Centre number

or
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